
To:  Joe Dichoso     22 August 2001 
 
Answers to your questions are embedded below (in blue & italics) in your message. 
 
New files loaded were: S7000locA.pdf, S7000antenna.pdf, S7000labelA and 
S7000manualFD.pdf.   
 
Please remove files: S7000loc.pdf, s7000label.pdf, s7000manualdraft.pdf, s7000converstion.pdf 
and s7000release.pdf. 
 
Regards, Randy  
-----Original Message----- 
From: OET [mailto:oetech@fccsun07w.fcc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2001 1:52 PM 
 
To:  Randal Roebuck, Texas Instruments 
From:  Joe Dichoso 
  jdichoso@fcc.gov 
  FCC Application Processing Branch 
Re:  FCC ID A92RU1001A 
Applicant: Texas Instruments Inc 
Correspondence Reference Number: 20295 
731 Confirmation Number:   EA101490 
 
1) Antenna photo's.  File "s7000antenna.pdf" contains antenna photos. 
2) Provide the same RF label and user warning as in the previous application filing.  The caution 
label and user warning information was added to the user manual "S7000manualFD.pdf" located 
on pages 25 & 26.  Also, 15.205B language was corrected in section 1.4 of file "S7000labelA.pdf" 
and page 22 of the user manual "S7000manualFD.pdf". 
3) Indicate whether data is sent to the tag?  Yes 
Whether data can be stored in the tag?        Yes 
Whether data can be retrieved from the tag? Yes 
4) Does the data signal follow the power signal on the same frequency before the next frequency 
is used? Yes  
Is the total time of the data signal and power signal less than 400 msec? Yes 
5) Confidentiality of the cover letter indicating the business relationship cannot be held 
confidential. Since it is not needed, provide a corrected confidential letter and the cover letter will 
be removed from the filing.  Please remove confidential files "s7000conversation.pdf" & 
"s7000release.pdf" from the application request.  The "s7000loc" letter of confidentiality has been 
modified and attached as "s7000locA.pdf". 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application.  Failure to provide the requested information within 60 days of the original 
e-mail date may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 2.917 (c) and forfeiture of the 
filing fee pursuant to section 1.1108. 
 
DO NOT reply to this e-mail by using the Reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at www.fcc.gov, 
Electronic Filing, OET Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing.  If the response is submitted 
through Add Attachments, in order to expedite processing, a message which informs the 
processing staff that a new exhibit has been submitted must also be submitted via Submit 
Correspondence.  Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should 
not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address 
listed below the name of the sender. 


